
 
 
 
 

Invitation to Request for Proposals 
 
The International Organization for Migration (hereinafter called IOM) intends to hire a Service 

Provider for the development of Monitoring Toolkit and Good Practices for the Sustainable 

Reintegration of Child Returnees for which this Request for Proposals (RFP) is issued. 

 

IOM now invites Service Providers/Consulting Firms to provide Technical and Financial 

Proposals for the following Services: development of Monitoring Toolkit and Good Practices for 

the Sustainable Reintegration of Child Returnees (duration of approximately 6 months). More 

details on the services are provided in the Terms of Reference (TOR). 

The Service Provider/Consulting Firm will be selected under a Quality-Cost Based Selection 

procedure.  

 

The Service Providers/Consulting Firms who are interested in submitting a proposal should 

contact Ms. Nazanine Nozarian (nnozarian@iom.int) and copy Ms. Noëlle Darbellay 

(ndarbellay@iom.int) to request the full RFP package. 

 

Service providers must submit their proposals in writing. Proposals must be submitted no later 

than Friday 15 May 2020 midnight (CEST time). Proposals submitted after the closing date 

or that do not meet the criteria established in the current RFP will not be accepted. 

 

IOM reserves the right to accept or reject any proposal and to annul the selection process and 

reject all Proposals at any time prior to contract award, without thereby incurring any liability 

to affected Service Providers/Consulting Firms.  

 

 

 

 

 

Nicola Graviano 

Senior Specialist - AVRR 

 
 
 
 
 

IOM is encouraging companies to use recycled materials or materials coming from sustainable 

resources or produced using a technology that has lower ecological footprints. 
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